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We are property owners at 1375 Rangely Dr, Colorado Springs, CO 80921.  
We purchased our property in 2016  with the expectation that our legal water allowance for a 5 acre parcel would more 
than suffice. Instead, this past summer, our well needed a booster pump  (for a cost of 1.5K) for a house that only has 2 
persons with no animals (permitted). The Dawson aquifer has dropped that much. Timberline landscaping and the driller 
will confirm such.  
We object to additional drains on this aquifer which this application and others would allow. 
--  
Bret Culbreth 


